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March 5, 2025 

 

 

 

Hello Chad, 

 

We hope this email finds you well. 

 

Thank you for reaching out and for the invitation to participate in the upcoming ICC Region X virtual 

meetings. We appreciate the effort you and the Executive Board are putting into engaging members 

across the region. 

 

We have acknowledged your invitation and will ensure that our Texas chapter members are informed 

of the scheduled meetings and the open Board of Director positions. We will encourage those 

interested in becoming more involved with Region X to attend the virtual meeting on March 26 and 

consider submitting their interest for the available positions. 

 

Please let us know if there are any specific expectations or materials that should be reviewed prior to 

the meetings. We look forward to continued collaboration and engagement with ICC Region X. 

 

Best regards, 

 

 

NTC ICC Board of Directors, 

 

 
 

Wayne Snell, President 

Gary Cowley, Vice President 

Michael Sizemore, Secretary 

Dylan Whitehead, Treasurer 

Nathan Gonzales, Director at-Large 

Eddie McCormick , Professional Officer 

Carey Frazier, Immediate Past President 
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